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ST MARGARET MARY’S CHURCH 
 

Masses will take place on Tuesday at 7pm, Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays at 
10.00a.m. Saturdays at 5.30p.m. and Sundays at 10.00a.m. 

 Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: Saturday at 5pm. Please follow this link for the par-
ish newsletter 

St Margaret Mary's Catholic Infant School - Parish Newsletters 
(stmargaretmarysinfant.com)  

 
Baptisms Please contact Fiona and Laura, our co-ordinators, by email: smmbaptisms@outlook.com.  
Baptism celebrations are now permitted.  

PE Kits 
Children should wear their PE kits on the days in 

school when PE is taught. The school PE kit is black 
shorts and a yellow t-shirt. On cooler days a plain 
black tracksuit should be worn (with or without the 
school badge). The PE kit can be worn with pumps 

or trainers.  
Other tracksuits and sportswear are not school 

uniform and should not be worn. We ask that 
children wear correct the correct PE kit by the 

Wednesday Morning Mass 
Class 3 joined the parish family and Year 6 at Mass on Wednesday. They 
were beautifully behaved and listened carefully to Father Roy. 
Further masses are :- 
12th October—Class 1, 19th October—Class 2, 2nd November—Class 4 

Year 1 Local Area Walks 
This week, the classes in Year 1 have been out and about exploring our 
local area. They have looked at buildings and local landmarks. A  
landmark is a feature that stands out in the landscape such as the park or 
our church. 
 
This is part of their Geography work about, ‘What is 

it like where we go to school?’. All this work  in Geography and other  
subjects will build towards the children  creating their very own Museum at 
the end of term.  
 
You can help by talking to your children on their journey to school each 
morning about the things that they can see and hear.  

Family Learning 
 

The first session of Family Learning Phonics took place 
this week. Thank you to everyone who attended. We 

hope you will find it very useful in supporting your  
children’s learning.  

Don’t forget to log into ‘Active Learn– Bug Club Phonics’. 

NURSERY UNIFORM 
If anybody has any old nursery uniform they would like to donate this would be gratefully  

received, we are particularly short of spare tracksuit bottoms.   Thank you  

https://www.stmargaretmarysinfant.com/re-catholic-life/parish-newsletters
https://www.stmargaretmarysinfant.com/re-catholic-life/parish-newsletters


DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
 

Wednesday 5th October– Class 3 Stay and Read 

Thursday 6th October, Thursday 13th October, Thursday 20th October – Family Learning  

Friday 7th October – POPP  (Power of Positive Parenting) 

TUESDAY 11TH OCTOBER– SCHOOL PHOTOS 

Wednesday 12th October– Class 2 Stay and Read 

Friday 14th October – POPP (Power of Positive Parenting) 

Friday 14th October– St Margaret Mary’s Feast day celebration led by Year 2 

Wednesday 19th October– Class 1 Stay and Read 

Friday 21st October – POPP (Power of Positive Parenting) afternoon session  

Wednesday 2nd November– Nursery 2 Stay and Play 

Wednesday 2nd November and Wednesday 9th November– Parents evening 

Wednesday 9th November– Nursery 1 Stay and play (9am) and Come and play (2pm) 

Monday 14th November-Posadas begin (travelling crib) 

Monday 21st November– Class 8 Prayer and liturgy time in class 

Tuesday 22nd November– Class 7 Prayer and liturgy time in class 

Wednesday 23rd November– Class 6 Prayer and liturgy time in class 

Thursday 24th November– Class 5 Prayer and liturgy time in class 

Friday 2nd December– Year 1 Advent Service in church 

Monday 5th December– Year 1 trip to the Pantomime 

Thursday 8th December– Year 1 Christmas celebration for the children 

Friday 9th December– Reception Advent Service in church 

Thursday 15th December– Early Years Christmas celebration for the children 

Friday 16th December– Year 2 Advent Service in church 

Monday 19th December– Year 2 Christmas celebration for the children 

 

Please be aware that on rare occasions dates may change due to unforeseen circumstances. 

Thank you to  
everyone who 
came to our  

coffee morning.  

PARKING 
 
Please remember to park safely and legally whenever you 
are coming to school including for breakfast club and after 
school club.  
 
Please do not park on the zigzag lines outside school.  

HOME LEARNING 
 

Well done to CLASS 12 who recorded 
the most posts on Seesaw last week.  
 
Keep up the good work.  
 
Well done to everyone who has logged on and completed  
home learning.  






